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On January 22, 2017, employers must use the new I-9 Form. (It is dated 11/14/16). This replaces the version
of the 1-9 Form dated 03/08/13. If employers continue to use the old form, penalties may be assessed. The
new -9 Form is located on the U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Service website at

https://www.uscis.gov/sites/default/files/files/form/i-9.pdf.
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